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Save the Date!

Save the date for DCMAND Annual Conference in 2024 at Howard University
Library. More details coming. Check the website for any updates:
https://eatrightdc.org/annualmeeting/
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Calling all passionate
speakers and experts in
the nutrition and dietetics

field!

Submit Presentation

📢 The upcoming DCMAND Annual Conference, scheduled for April 12, 2024,
and we're on the lookout for engaging, innovative, and dynamic speakers like
YOU to make our event an unforgettable success! 
📆 The deadline for submitting your speaker proposal is swiftly approaching:
Jan 8, 2024. Don't miss this fantastic opportunity to showcase your expertise
and contribute to the vibrant discussions at the DCMAND Annual Conference.
🔗 Submit your proposal now through this link 
 
Spread the word! Let's make this conference a celebration of knowledge,
innovation, and community and spread the word!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdt2q24LgscLdDvK7H0CylRASFqR2TAuD45NcXKSbTrwWBHoA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdt2q24LgscLdDvK7H0CylRASFqR2TAuD45NcXKSbTrwWBHoA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdt2q24LgscLdDvK7H0CylRASFqR2TAuD45NcXKSbTrwWBHoA/viewform
https://forms.gle/32PWgp15hAiRSZdX8
https://forms.gle/32PWgp15hAiRSZdX8


Nominations for the DCMAND Board
of Directions

All we want for Christmas is for you to join the DCMAND Board of Directors! 

We are excited to announce that nominations are now open for the 2024-2025
membership year. We have several positions on the board opening up that
provide unique opportunities within the dietetic profession. 

Are you interested in planning professional development events for local
dietitians? The Professional Development Committee is for you! Or perhaps you
are interested in enhancing your recruiting and networking skills. In that case, the
Nominating Committee can help you achieve your goals! Maybe you are ready to
step into your leader era and influence the direction of the organization. The
President-Elect position has your name all over it! 

To nominate, volunteer, or learn more, please email nominating@eatrightdc.org
today. We look forward to having you join our outstanding team! 

Submit Nomination

Your Voice Matters: Take the
DCMAND Membership Survey!

It has been a number of years since the last membership survey was conducted
for DCMAND and the Board of Directors would love to hear from you so that we
can identify activities and benefits that would be of the most interest to the most
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people. Please consider spending a few minutes to complete the survey at:
https://forms.gle/KF1p4oHjo21v4yu49
 
This information will be kept confidential and will be used to improve and expand
the efforts and initiatives of DCMAND to better meet the needs of our members.
We will share a summary of the results with the membership.
 
If you would like to be entered to win a $25 gift card for your participation in the
survey, please put your email address in the answer box for the last question.
Reach out to Kathleen Pellechia, Member Relations Coordinator, at
membership@eatrightdc.org with any questions or concerns.

Take the Survey

Looking for work?
Check out available positions on the DCMAND Job Board!

View Job Board

Candidates Selected: Academy's
2024 National Election

 
The Academy's and Commission on Dietetic Registration's Nominating Committees
are pleased to announce that, from among many excellent nominees, candidates
have been selected for the 2024 national election, to be held February 1 to 15.

https://forms.gle/KF1p4oHjo21v4yu49
mailto:membership@eatrightdc.org
https://forms.gle/KF1p4oHjo21v4yu49
https://eatrightdc.org/job-board/


Learn More

February 24 Application Deadline:
Foundation Awards and Grants

The Foundation is accepting applications for its annual research grants and
recognition, continuing education, program development and international
awards. Funding opportunities exist for credentialed practitioners, educators,
students and more. The application deadline is February 24, 2024.

Learn More

DC Metro Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics
Director@eatrightdc.org
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